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FULLFILLING THE PROMISE OF JUSTICE FOR ALL IN AMERICA
CONFERENCE DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE MEETING	
Tuesday October 11, 2022, MINUTES

I.  Chair Rick Pierce opened the meeting at 2:05 p.m. ET with a notation of the September meeting minutes on the website.  With no changes voiced, the minutes were adopted.  In attendance at the October meeting:  Janet Cornell, Peter Kiefer, Jude Del Preore, Norman Meyer, Roger Rand, Kathy Griffin, Melinda Brooks, Erin Carr, Valerie Gardner, Sarah Brown Clark, Kelly Hutton, and Rick Pierce.
II. Conference proposals progress report-Rick provided an introduction and overview to the subcommittee reviewing conference proposals.  The subcommittee will meet on October 14 and 20th to learn more of the scoring process and its objectives.  The subcommittee will reveal its findings and suggested selections during a virtual meeting scheduled in late October/early November.
III. Fall Board meeting summary- Rick noted the cancellation of the in-person Board meeting but did note of the Board’s actions taken virtually on September 30 with a follow up on November 3 and 4.
IV. Conference registration rates approved by Board-One of those actions taken by the Board on September 30 was the establishment of the conference registration rates for 2023 conferences.  Rick shared the rates, including the rate for participation virtually, with the attendees.
V. Tuesday night social event at annual conference in Tampa-Val provided the committee a summation of her search for a Tuesday night social gathering site.  The committee was asked to provide suggestions as well.  A decision on the chosen venue will be announced at a future committee meeting.  
VI. NACM committee reports-Roger provided an update on the Website subcommittee that is developing the landing page for NACM Conferences.  It is in full development at this moment with a target of placing in demonstration format by early November.  Kathy noted the progress of the DEI Committee, in particular, the development of a DEI Guide for court managers.  This workgroup plans to complete its mission and publish the DEI Guide for perusal prior to the annual conference in July 2023.  Kathy anticipates there will be workshops on the DEI Guide available for conference attendees in Tampa.  Kelly provided an update on the CORE Committee’s curriculum review (Public Relations competency) and the CORE and Practice Guide.  She anticipates a completion in whole or part by the annual conference.
VII. Adjournment at 2:49 p.m. ET.  


Next Meeting of the Conference Development Committee is Tuesday November 8 @2 p.m. ET.  
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